
 
  

Hello WCS Families, 

Thank you for sharing some of the ways your children and families have been staying 
busy this past week. I suspect that our children will always remember the strange time 
when school closed for weeks to keep people safe from a virus. I wonder what those 
memories will be like. The good news is that how we respond as adults right now will 
largely shape those memories. How can we partner to make this time the best it can 
be? Please feel free to reach out to me or your school principals with your thoughts and 
ideas.  
 
Some important updates and resources: 

● Governor Wolf has decided that schools will be closed until at least April 6th. 
There may be future announcements about extended closures and we will keep 
you informed as we know more.  

● Please complete​ this survey​ by Wednesday night at 7:00pm so we know your 
technology needs.  

● Updated meal distribution and updated schedule: 
https://www.phila.gov/2020-03-14-find-free-meals-and-safe-spaces-for-studen
ts-while-schools-are-closed/ 

● Philadelphia Welfare Offices are closed to the public but the staff are still 
working. Residents can reach out​ to the Philadelphia County Assistance Office 
to seek assistance and a range of services (​SNAP, Medicaid, TANF, LIHEAP, 
etc.) ​for themselves and their families from professionally trained staff 
members by calling ​215-560-7226. 

● Here's a ​link​ to how to get and give help in Philadelphia right now. 
● With so much information out there, we want to be sure our community is 

reading the most reliable news sources. We recommend getting your facts 
about Coronavirus from our City at 
https://www.phila.gov/programs/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19​ and from 
our State at ​https://www.pa.gov/guides/responding-to-covid-19/ 

 

https://wissahickoncharter.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76bd7e1c1146b3a104fc5f130&id=6a1776f302&e=c72d19c05b
https://wissahickoncharter.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76bd7e1c1146b3a104fc5f130&id=5948988ab7&e=c72d19c05b
https://wissahickoncharter.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76bd7e1c1146b3a104fc5f130&id=5948988ab7&e=c72d19c05b
https://wissahickoncharter.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76bd7e1c1146b3a104fc5f130&id=fcdd67edff&e=c72d19c05b
https://wissahickoncharter.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76bd7e1c1146b3a104fc5f130&id=169e706140&e=c72d19c05b
https://wissahickoncharter.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76bd7e1c1146b3a104fc5f130&id=d74ed64840&e=c72d19c05b


 

● This week is technically our Spring Break, so remember that the packet of work 
we sent home is for next week. The work is not mandatory but suggested and 
your teachers and learning specialists are available by email if you have any 
questions.  

● Keep those pictures of your families coming in. It is fun to see and share what 
WCS students are doing. 

 
Take care, 
Kristina P. Littell 
CEO 
littell@wissahickoncharter.org 
Wissahickon Charter School 



 

 

 


